
Topics  - Term 4 

English: Little Red by Beth Woollvin and The Billy 
Goats Gruff by Mac Barnett. 

Maths— Addition and subtraction to twenty, fol-
lowed by length and height. 

Science: Ourselves (the human body and the five 
senses) 

Geography: The UK and it’s capital cities. 

RE: Why is Easter important to Christians?  

PE: Net and Wall games (Thursday & Friday) 

D&T: Making story boxes using levers and sliders. 

Computing:  Grouping data. 

Wellbeing: Safe in our world. 

 

Message from Mrs Little, Mrs Thompson & Mrs Button 
Welcome back to Term 4! We hope you all had a wonderful break! 

This term our English will be based around the traditional tales of Little Red Riding Hood and the 
Three Billy Goats Gruff, where we will be listening to the traditional telling of the story as well as 
those with a twist. We will use these retellings to inspire our own story writing. To further our 
learning, we will be going on a trip to Bexhill library on Thursday 6th of March where we will find 
out about how the library works, listen to traditional tales and if your child has a library card, they 
will be welcome to select a book to take out. More details will follow shortly. 

In Maths, we will be exploring the concept of composition of numbers, including tens and ones in 
two digit numbers to twenty.  

In our writing, we will continue to strengthen our knowledge and independent use of digraphs and 
trigraphs (two or three letters that make one sound). We will also be developing our use of capital 
letters and full stops within sentences.  

You can find more details of our learning for this term on our website but there is also a brief 
summary below.  

Thank you for all of your continued support in your child’s learning, it truly is appreciated! 

Mrs Little & The Year One Team 

Home Learning/Reminders 

Books are changed every Thursday—please 
read with your child daily and fill in reading 
records. Books and records need to come to 
school every day. 

Please ensure children have a fully named PE 
kit in school that will stay in their locker. 

Please make sure that lunch is ordered on 
Relish. 

Children also have access to the Home              
Learning Menu activities sent out last term. 
Home learning will be celebrated and shared 
every Friday. 

Get in touch:  

year1@chantryprimary.org 

Learning from last term... 

Here is just a snippet of some of our learning from last term! 

In term 3, Year One were so engaged in our Art topic of Wassily Kandinsky. 
We listened to music and make marks to represent how the music made us 
feel, just like Kandinsky, We then explored the art piece ‘Concentric Circles’ 
and had a go at making our own work inspired by this incredible painting. 

We all loved our ‘The Lonely Beast’ by Chris Judge themed work in English, A 
particular highlight was preparing for the ‘Beast Party’ where we wrote par-
ty item shopping lists, invitations and had fun at the Beasts ‘Welcome home’ 
party! 

Our Arctic topic in Geography culminated in this amazing whole class piece 
of artwork showing what we know about the arctic! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special Request: 

In D&T, we will be creating story boxes based on Little Red Riding 
Hood or The Billy Goats gruff. We would really appreciate it if you 
could send in a box (like those shown below) throughout the first 
week of term. Thank you! 


